
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, December 7, 2023 
 
Cafeteria 

▪ The Cafeteria will be closed for lunch tomorrow. It will be re-opened on Monday for lunch. Thank you for the 
understanding. 

 
Music Department 

▪ A reminder to all performers travelling to Cartwright today… please be in the music room at 9:15 sharp for 
attendance before boarding the buses. Teachers please dismiss these students at 9:10 to grab their coats and 
materials for performance. 
 

Soul Food 
▪ Soul Food will meet today during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 

Yearbooks 
▪ Graduating Students! Yearbook Quotes! 

Every yearbook features pictures of graduating students. Next to those pictures are quotes…. If you write 
one. Your chance to submit your quotes starts now! 

▪ Submit your grad quotes by scanning the QR codes on posters around the school, or clicking the link in your 
Grade 12 Google Classroom.  

 

Intramurals 
▪ All Teams that signed up for intramurals games please check posted schedule for game dates and times. 

 
Art Club 

▪ Like art? Want to contribute to artwork around the school? Come to the Art Club today at lunch in room 
175. 

 

Graduating Students 
▪ Every yearbook features pictures of graduating students. Next to those pictures are quotes. This is your final 

call for yearbook quotes! Your chance to submit quotes closes soon. Submit your quotes by scanning the QR 
Codes on posters around the school or clicking the link in your Grade 12 Google Classroom. 

 
Alliance Club 

▪ Attention all Interested and invited students – Black, Indigenous, People of Colour – Alliance meets today at 
lunch in room 207.  

 
Quebec Trip 

▪ Students interested in participating in a Quebec Trip this coming winter, please come to a meeting on 
Wednesday, December 13th at lunch in Room 220. Forms will also be available outside Room 220. 

 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



 
Candy Grams 

▪ Not sure what to get your Friends for Christmas? Missing elementary school traditions? You are in luck! Next 
week December 12th to 15th the Drama Club will be selling candy grams for 1.25 each or 1.75 for 2 at the 
bottom of the ramp at lunch. The Drama Club will be handing out the Candy Grams from the 18th to the 
22ns. Cash or card are accepted. Spread Some Holiday Cheer! 

 
Library News 

▪ It’s the most wonderful time of the year! It’s the White Pine Launch Party – next Friday at lunch in the 
library! Each year, ten books are nominated by the Ontario Library Association and are voted on by students 
across Canada. Next Friday, we will be having our White Pine Launch Party in the PPHS library at lunch. 
Come and find out about this year’s nominated books from 10 teachers who have read the books and are 
trying to get you to read them too. You only need to read 5 out of the 10 novels by April to be eligible to 
vote for your favourite. Put it in your calendar – next Friday at lunch in the library. Ten books, ten teachers. 
Don’t miss out! 

 

Battle of the Books 

▪ Attention Battle of the Books Readers. We will be meeting today at lunch!! See you there!!  
 

 


